HOWARD UNIVERSITY
Washington, D. C.

February 8, 1939

Mr. Fred Hand
Constitution Hall

13th & D Streets, N. W.
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Hand:

For some time I have been trying to change the
date for the Marian Anderson Recital and have at last been
successful. I find that she will be available April 8 or
April 10, therefore I am applying for Constitution Hall for
either one of those dates.

4 reply at your earliest convenience will be
greatly appreciated as we are constantly receiving inquiries
as to the place in which the recital will be held.

Sincerely yours,

(signed) Charles C. Cohen

Charles C. Cohen
Chairman
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February 10th, 1939

Mr. Charles C. Cohen

Chairman, Howard University Concert Series
Howard University

Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Cohen:=-

Your Registered letter, under date
of February Sth, has just been received.

In reply thereto I beg to advise
you that Constitution Hall will not be available
on either April 8th or April 10th for the Marian
Anderson recital.

Very truly yours,

Managing Director,
¥EH/es8 CONSTITUTION HALL



